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From: Michael Siembieda [michael@allwest1.com]
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2008 12:32 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: nancy_gillis@abcglobal.net
Subject: Work Plan Extension - Site Assessment - 1225 Mandela Parkway,
Oakland, CA Case NO: RO00000041 

Jerry - this is to confirm our phone conversation of today regarding an extension of the submittal of a Work Plan for the above referenced 
facility.   Per our discussion the submittal date has been extended to 
June 2, 2008.  If you  have any questions please contact me via a returned e-mail or by phone at 415-391-2510.

Mike Siembieda, PG
Allwest
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